
All Call 8/29/2022 
 
Hello to our Forestville Families: 
  
Attention all Kindergarten families. On Thursday, September 1st at the 
elementary school from 3:15-5:15, you may come drop off your school supplies. 
Please enter through the main lobby.  

  
Reminder that tomorrow, Tuesday August 30th from 9-11 at the elementary school 
there will be book bags full of supplies being handed out that we received from the 
Chautauqua Center.  They will be handed out on a first come, first served basis.  
 
All of this information and more can be found on our School website at 
www.forestville.com 
  
     
  
 

http://www.forestville.com/

